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I am in support of in person voting in Oregon with valid ID. Oregon has become so 

untrustworthy. I myself have received ballots in my mailbox that do not belong to 

me,or anyone in my family.  How is this a honest election with can trust. We need in 

person voting to insure fair honest elections. 


